
From: Aaron Pauliuk
To: Tracey Arthur
Cc: Debbie Johnstone
Subject: Re: Beachway Public Hearing March 1st
Date: February 22, 2021 11:54:35 AM
Attachments: 2017 Petition.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Tracey

Thank you for your reply and sorry for the delay in getting back to you.

I would like the 2017 petition to be included in the supporting documents you circulate to council.

I would also like the context to be brought to the attention of the council. Specifically that this 
petition was a part of the Vision 2020 public process. This illustrates that the residents in East Side 
Large lot infill area overwhelmingly supported the ultimate OCP designation for the subject 
properties.

I have first hand knowledge of the origins and purpose of the petition I was actively involved in 
reaching out to the neighbors to ask their support for density by adding their name to the petition.

Thanks,

Aaron Pauliuk

From: Tracey Arthur
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 6:10 PM
To: 'apauliuk@telus.net'
Cc: Debbie Johnstone
Subject: FW: Beachway Public Hearing March 1st

Hello Mr. Pauliuk thank you for your inquiry.  If you state you want this as a submission for the 
Beachway public hearing I will put it on the agenda with a note that the information was collected 
three (3) years prior.  It would be up to Council to make the determination as to how they will 
consider the information due to the time that has passed since the petition was signed. 

Please confirm this is a submission and let me know if you have any questions.  Have a nice evening. 
Tracey

From: Aaron Pauliuk <apauliuk@telus.net> 
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 12:10 PM
To: Tracey Arthur <TArthur@whiterockcity.ca>
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Subject: Beachway Public Hearing March 1st

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Tracey

Its Aaron Pauliuk here we emailed back and forth about 3 years ago when previous council was 
redoing the OCP we have the 4 properties on North Bluff between Maple and Lee.

At that time myself and another group that owned the next block down from Lee to Kent St Park did 
a door to door canvas of the area to get signatures of support for higher density in the area. We 
presented this petition to council during the OCP public hearing it is on record with the city of W.R.

My question is can we present it again to current council during the public hearing for Beachway

March 1st.

Please see attached 204 signatures of support  for higher density in our area for your reference.

Thanks,

Aaron Pauliuk

15654 North Bluff Road
White Rock
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